
 

 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 13th September 

 

We had a super first full week of learning and fun in Year 1 and are now ready for more! 

  Our focus this week will help develop our well-being and independence. 

                      

 

 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

P.S.H.E. (Personal, Social, Health Education) 

We are now more familiar with  

 Remembering and following our Class Room Rules 

 Talking about and reflecting on our feelings and how 

we express these (see English below) 

 

 

Maths 
We are looking at how we can split and arrange numbers 

of objects, which leads to learning about 

 Addition and Subtraction 

 Number Fact Patterns 

 Recording our work using pictures and numerals 

 

English 
In English this week, we will read The Colour Monster by Anna Llenas. 

We will write our own sentences about our feelings and actions based on 

the colours that represent the feelings 

You can listen to/talk about the story at home too: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bpLmzxbeVmU  

 

P.E. 
We develop our skills in small groups by: 

 Travelling in different ways 

 Changing speed/direction as we move 

 Stopping safely 

       Our PE days:  

 1S Monday and Thursday 

 1J Monday and Thursday 

 Please come to school in PE clothes  

RE 
We begin a topic on Families by thinking 

about the love and care shown in families 

and God’s love for us. We will 

- Create family portraits 

- Use role play and write speech 

bubbles to explore how families 

show love in what they do/say 

 

Music 
We continue to enjoy singing times and 

having fun with action songs. 

 

Art 
We are exploring how colour is used 

to show feeling and mood in pictures 

and will create our own collages on 

this theme.  

We will also look at how we can mix 

paints to create new colours/shades. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bpLmzxbeVmU

